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This is a friendly reminder that your New Mexico SAR Council Dues Packet is due no later than December 31st!   Just 6 weeks away!  If you have received this message and have already renewed, please ignore, and thank you!
 
Attached is the 2016 Membership Application Package with Renewal Form. 
 
Please note there are two versions:
1.) Printable Form (handwrite information, print and mail) 
2.) Fillable Form (open the form, complete it on your computer, print and mail).  Please note, this file must be saved or downloaded first in order for drop down selections to function properly.
 
For information about your NMSAR Council, please visit our website at (www.nmsarc.org). 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  Thank you for all that you do for NM SAR!
 
Cheers,
Aimee
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